
 

Notice to Students 

A new initiative to gather the feedback of quality is now 

available in the college website under IQAC in the link given 

below. 

http://www.sjcc.edu.in/iqac.php   

Use the option- Quality Feedback Forum and send in your 

feedback to us. 

The students are requested to send in their valuable feedback 

on the following academic related topics through this forum till 

12th February 2020. 

1. Academic activities 

2. Curriculum 

3. Syllabus 

4. Certificate Courses 

Feedback on any other issue/issues can be given to the IQAC 

through the  

 Open House (General) on 13th February 2020 and  

 Women Open House on 14th February 2020 

As a matter of policy, strict confidentiality will be maintained. 

 
Dr. Shivakami Rajan 
IQAC Coordinator 

http://www.sjcc.edu.in/iqac.php

